Mr. Joe A. Jones P.O. Box 12 Lenior, NC 28645

Dear Mr. Jones:

My name is Christian Cappelluti, and I am a student at the Wayne Calloway School of Business and Accountancy. I am a recipient for the JONES-HOLDER BUSINESS SCHOLARSHIP for the 1996 - 1997 academic year, and I am writing this letter to thank you for your generosity in making this scholarship available. I am very happy that I received this award and I will certainly do my best to maintain an excellent academic standing in my degree program.

I am an Italian citizen, I was born in Rome, and that is where I am right now. I came to the States to go to College because I was interested in learning about the American culture and way of life. I am a member of the Beta Gamma Sigma Honor Society, and I am planning to graduate one year in advance (in a total of six semesters). After graduation I would like to have a career in the music business, as a pop composer/producer. I have already had a job in Switzerland as an arranger and conductor for a famous Italian singer, last summer, and I am planning to collaborate with her this summer as well.

Hoping that, during the next academic year, we will have some more chances to interact with each other, either personally or in writing, I wish to thank you again for your generosity, and for the valuable opportunity that I was given.

Faithfully,

Christian Cappelluti